
Scarily Dangerous

COLORED CONTACTS may look cool but they may be 

dangerous to your eye health. Federal and State law prohibits 

the sale of contacts without a prescription. The Oregon Board 

of Optometry can assess a civil penalty of up to $10,000 for 

contact lens sales without a prescription. 

Consult your optometrist or ophthalmologist for a 

prescription for any contact lenses. Protect your eye health.

For more information contact the 

OREGON BOARD OF OPTOMETRY 
at 971-701-1194 or  

Optometry.Board@obo.oregon.gov 

www.oregon.gov/obo


